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JACK COMMITTEE ON . BANKING SERVICES LAW AND PRACTICE:
PROPOSED GOVERNMENT RESPONSE

Thank you for copying to me your letter of 8 March to Nicholas Ridley
enclosing your draft White Paper in response to the Jack Committee's
Report.

1 am satisfied that the draft properly reflects the points of particular
Scottish interest arising from the Report. Some of the Scottish
implications will need to be looked at further in any move towards
legislation, but for the present I am content that the White Paper should
be published as you propose.

I am copying this letter to members of E(A) and H Committee, Sir Robin
Butler, and the Governor of the Bank of England.
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